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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

September 20, 2024 

CELEBRATING WCSD’S TALENTED AND DRIVEN DISTRICT TECH GURUS 

 In today's digital world, technology plays a significant role in our lives. Behind the scenes, 
there is a dedicated group of professionals ensuring that computing systems, software, and 
hardware operate smoothly. These professionals are known as Information Technology (IT) 
professionals. At the Williamsburg County School District, we are proud of the essential services 
they provide. While many people may associate IT with help desks and tech support, our team of 
technologists at WCSD is involved in various other crucial tasks for which we are grateful on IT 
Professionals Day and every day.  
 
 Our IT professionals are responsible for managing various software applications 
throughout the District and implementing security measures. They are deeply involved in 
ensuring the security of our schools, managing door security, scheduling when doors are locked 
or opened, as well as overseeing badge systems and security cameras in all District buildings. 
These security measures extend to cyber security, protecting the District’s data, including 
personal information.  The IT department also filters what can and cannot be accessed on District 
devices. Additionally, the IT team provides support through a help desk for the hundreds of 
District employees. We celebrate our hardworking IT team on National IT Professionals Day and 
every day. To learn more about the department and its work, you can visit the 
www.wcsd.k12.sc.us website. 
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